
 

State of Tennessee 
Health Facilities Commission 
Andrew Jackson, 9th Floor, 502 Deaderick Street, Nashville, TN  37243 
www.tn.gov/hsda          Phone: 615-741-2364          

    
 
March 25, 2025 
 
Brian Marger, CEO 
TriStar Skyline Medical Center 
3441 Dickerson Pike 
Nashville TN 37207 
 
RE: Relocation Exemption Application – TriStar Skyline Medical Center - East Nashville Free Standing 
Emergency Department, RE2502-002 

Dear Mr. Marger: 
 
On March 25, 2025, the Tennessee Health Facilities Commission reviewed your relocation 
exemption application per T.C.A. 68-11-1607.  The application proposed the following: 

 
The relocation of the TriStar Skyline Medical Center East Nashville Free Standing 
Emergency Department approved by the HFC in CN2302-006A from 1012-1018 
Dickerson Pike, Nashville, TN 37207, to 800 Dickerson Pike, Nashville, TN 37207. 

The relocation exemption application for the above referenced project has been approved.  
 
If you have questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact this office.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Logan Grant 
Executive Director 
 
cc:   Ann Reed, HFC Deputy Director 
        Jim Christoffersen, HFC General Counsel 
        File 
 


